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First name: Jon

Last name: Fullwood

Organization: British Mountaineering Council

Title: Access &amp;amp; Conservation Officer (England)

Comments: Dear USFS, Looking over at this from the UK I am shocked and dismayed at what is being proposed

in North America. American rock climbing is a cultural treasure revered throughout the whole world. Actions to

severely restrict and remove anchor bolts would take a wrecking ball to the life work of many great climbers and

destroy iconic climbs which represent the best of the American spirit.

It is my sincerest hope that these proposal are reconsidered and a better way found forward, one which does not

diminish the proud history of American climbing.

Yours sincerely Jon Fullwood- Access &amp; Conservation Officer for England, BMC


